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From: Marguerite McLean

Sent:  Thursday, November 17, 2011 8:41 AM

To: Martha Brown

Cc: Shevie Brown

Subject: RE: Dkt 090451-EM - Confidential DNs 02655-10; 02696-10, 03265-10, 03267-10

Per this e-mail. the Clerk’s Office will return to +he source confidential DNs 03265-10

(x-ref. DN 02655-10) and 03267-10 (x-ref. DN 02676-10}.
Thank you.

Marguerite H. Mclean

Records Technician

Florida Public Service Commission

Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Qak Boeulevard

Tallahassee. Florida 32399-0850

850-413-6824

From: Martha Brown

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2011 3:12 PM

To: Marguerite Mcl.ean

Cc: Shevie Brown

Subject: RE: Dkt 090451-EM - Confidential DNs 02655-10; 02696-10; 03265-10, 03267-10

Why don't you just send them back, Marguerite. We don't need them any more.

Thanks.

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2011 2:25 PM

To: Martha Brown

Cc: Shevie Brown

Subject; Dkt 090451-EM - Confidential DNs 02655-10; 02696-10; 03265-10, 03267-10

Martha,

The Clerk’s Office rec’'d. DN 08342-11 (see attachment to e-mail). GRU/GREC's
notice of voluntary withdrawal of requests for confidential classification [of DNs

03265-10 (x-ref. DN 02655-10) and 03267-10 (x-ref. DN 02696-10)].
These 4 confidential DNs are due to be declassified on 11/17/11.

Do you want these 4 confidential documents returned to the source ? or declassified
and forwarded to you ?

Thanks NRCUMIRT HUMprn T
Marguerite H. Mcl.ean WTUMTANT BN ,
Records Technician 0 8 Ll 3 8 NOV 17 =

11/17/2011 FPSC-COMMISSION CLERK
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